
 City of Alexandria, Virginia 
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

DATE:  SEPTEMBER 7, 2018 

 

TO:  THE HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

    

FROM: KARL MORITZ, DIRECTOR, PLANNING AND ZONING 

   

SUBJECT: DOCKET ITEM 12: CONSIDERATION OF A RESOLUTION TO ESTABLISH 

A GREEN BUILDING POLICY UPDATE TASK FORCE 

                            
 

At its September 4 meeting, Planning Commission received an update on the City Council’s 

upcoming consideration of a Resolution to establish a Green Building Policy Update Task Force 

(City Council Docket Item 12, September 11, 2018).  The Planning Commission received the 

update and provided the suggestion that a slot for a member of the Planning Commission be 

added to the Task Force in order to provide expertise associated with the review of private and 

public development projects related to green building standards.  

  

 


